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I oppose this bill on the basis that Oregon is the third most expensive State in the 

Union due to excessive taxes and fees.  Now matter how much taxation is levied 

against the citizens of Oregon there will never be any relief until the State 

government reduces the size, increases its efficiency and reduces the debt of the 

state. 

You will fail at any endeavor you will fail if you have to borrow money to pay a debt 

that you can not pay. 

Do not sell out any hope for the future of our State. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Michael Sears  


